
To whom it may concern; 
 
  My name is Robert Price.  I am retired from the Army and an ex K-9 officer, and an Oregon 
OATH KEEPER.  I would just like to say on the record that I am terribly ashamed at the Oregon 
Senators who have sponsored this Bill.  It is a gross violation of the sworn oath you took as a 
Senator to "...support and defend the Constitution against ALL enemies, foreign and 
domestic...".  You swore to Protect the Constitution and now you want to rewrite one of the most 
important parts of it and one of the freedoms that guarantees our safety and Liberty.  This alone 
should make you wonder why Oregon citizens have very little faith or support in their elected 
officials.  With your support for this Bill, you are out right lying to all Oregonians and to our 
forefathers.  This law will do nothing but make law abiding citizen's less free in Oregon and do 
absolutely nothing to keep guns out of the hands of criminals.  For American Patriots and gun 
owners, you are the modern day British Government.  You are beginning down the path to 
repeat  a bloody part of American history and you refuse to see it.  Please vote against SB 
941.  Restore Oregon's respect for the Constitution of the United States of America! 
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